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We believe firmly in the importance of SB 161, which provides funds to continue 

many of important rural health activities, including scholarships, wraparound support, 

and workforce development assistance for Community Health Workers, Community 

Paramedics, and other important health careers pathways.  

 

Local, on the ground health workers with lived experience are critical to healthy rural 

communities.  

 

 

 

 


